
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 

Behavioral Health Administration COVID-19 Survey 
 

October 7, 2021 
 

Target Audience: All Behavioral Health Providers 
 
The Maryland Department of Health (MDH) Behavioral Health Administration (BHA) 
regularly updates resources and information related to COVID-19. Here is the latest 
information: 
 
COVID-19 Follow-Up Survey 

In partnership with the University of Maryland Baltimore (UMB), BHA has created a 

fourth brief follow-up survey to help BHA understand the current needs of individuals 

needing Behavioral Health services and support. 

 

• Please click here to read the letter from Dr. Aliya Jones, Deputy Secretary for 

Behavioral Health regarding this survey.  

 

• The direct link to this survey is: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Maryland_Behavioral_Health_COVID_Fall_202
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BHA will use the responses to this fourth survey to develop interventions to address the 
consequences of this unprecedented crisis on Behavioral Health consumers’ health 
care-seeking behaviors. We are asking that the follow-up survey be completed by 
Friday, October 22. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Optum Maryland Team 
 
BHA continues to update behavioral health COVID-19 related resources on the BHA 
website. Please submit COVID-19 related questions here or email 
bha.inquiries@maryland.gov. 
 

https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/october-2021/COVID%204.0%20Survey%20Letter%20Oct%208%202021.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Maryland_Behavioral_Health_COVID_Fall_2021
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Maryland_Behavioral_Health_COVID_Fall_2021
https://bha.health.maryland.gov/Pages/bha-covid-19.aspx
https://bha.health.maryland.gov/Pages/bha-covid-19.aspx
https://bha.health.maryland.gov/Pages/bha-covid-19.aspx
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe62j-7IwO4JxtDgMdEz8Dycu5hZRH548s8wQdHRU3GKvVxBA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe62j-7IwO4JxtDgMdEz8Dycu5hZRH548s8wQdHRU3GKvVxBA/viewform
mailto:bha.inquiries@maryland.gov

